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Announcement and Agenda 

 

Handsworth Wood Ward Forum - Public Meeting  

Date:  15th September 2021 

Venue: Teams online meeting     

Start Time : 2.00pm 
 

Agenda  
 

1. Introductions – Councillors Atwal  
 

2. Notice of recording – Meeting Chair to advise that the virtual online meeting is 
being held in public and a recording will be available for public future record. 

 
3. Coronavirus update - Public Health update  Ibrahim Subdurally 

4.  Perry Barr 2040: A Vision for Legacy' consultation – Tess Randles  

5. Perry Barr Development - Report back on highways and traffic issues  

6. The Local Plan /Neighbourhood Planning:  

Update:  The last drafts of the Handsworth Wood Ward Plan / Action plan, 

submitted by Ann Wackett in March 2020 have not been progressed.  This is due 

to the need for a ‘special’ ward planning meeting, that can be supported by the 

Neighbourhood Development & Support Unit, who will support councillors in their 

local leadership role in regard to coordinating the finalising of the plan.  The action 

therefore, is for a ward planning meeting to be set up. 

7. Commonwealth Games Community Grant Fund: 

Full details relating to the celebrating communities fund can be accessed via the 

following links – www.bebirmingham.co.uk/celebrating-communities, and 

https://birminghamcommunitymatters.org.uk/cc/ 
Also see the flyer attached. 

This here, you will also find details of the process and support that is available for 

completing your applications.  Your local councillors have also received briefings 

on the fund. 

8. Any Urgent Business – 

9. Next Meeting - 9th December 2.00pm 

 

Residents Ward meeting link - https://bit.ly/3Dbj2v5 

 

http://www.bebirmingham.co.uk/celebrating-communities
https://birminghamcommunitymatters.org.uk/cc/
https://bit.ly/3Dbj2v5
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    If you wish to receive future Ward meeting dates and details by email please email     
    Lesley Bannister , Community Governance Manager, Tel: 0121 464 - 4194 

  E-mail:Lesley.bannister@Birmingham.gov.uk  
 

 

 


